The IANA Coordination Group (ICG) is pleased to announce the release of a Request for Proposals (RFP), for communities interested in and/or affected by the transition of IANA Stewardship from the United States NTIA to the Internet community.

The RFP, along with complete background information, is available on the ICG website at:

    https://www.icann.org/stewardship

In case clarifications are required by the communityShould the community require any clarifications, we request that these be submitted to the ICG by Wednesday 24 September 2014.  Submissions should be sent by email to <…> before this date, and responses will be provided by the ICG by <date>.

We expect communities be able to begin work immediately, in light of the aggressive timetable for this work.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The final date for community proposals to be submitted to the ICG will beis 315 JanuaryDecember 20154.

A e o T
et T Fomaras e e e saen

oo 17, slong vith conpate backgrond Inoraatin, 18

o G e

I TIGE oE The aapressive Cinetabis for his work:




